Meeting with Roger Brewer with the RWQCB on 7-21-2000

We discussed the MTBE concentrations in monitoring wells MW-6, MW-7 and XW-3
and what future investigations should be done. We agreed that it is possible the plume is
moving from downgradient after looking at the 4/98 analytical. Roger recommended (1)
the extent (plume size) that poses a threat to surface water quality be determined (2)
evaluate whether TPH(g) and BTEX concentrations will affect aquatic life, indoor air ,
odors nuisance concerns using Table F2 for not a current or potential drinking water
resource, Application of Risk-based Screening Levels and Corrective Action to Sites
With Contaminated Soil and Groundwater Volume 1: Summary Tier 1 Lookup Tables,
Draft April 2000. '




